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Dear Customer 
 
Important roadworks information 
A14 junctions 51 to 50 – Tree removal and replanting  
 

I’m writing to inform you that we will be carrying out essential work on the A14 between 

junctions 51 and 50 which will involve cutting down and removing diseased trees 

suffering from Ash Die Back. As part of this work, we will also be replanting with a 

mixture of new species.  

 
This work is part of a wider project on the A14 between junctions 58 and 49. We will 
communicate further details of additional phases in due course.  
 
This phase will be carried out over seven nights from Thursday 23 January. We will 
work between 8pm and 6am on weeknights only, weather permitting.  
 
Closures and diversions 

To carry out the work safely, we will need to close the A14 westbound and divert traffic 
as detailed below: 
 

Closure Date Diversion 

A14 junction 51 to 50 
westbound- full closure  

Thursday 23 January, 8pm 
to Wednesday 29 January, 
6am 

Traffic will be diverted off 
the A14 at junction 51 via 
the A140 and A1120, 
rejoining the A14 
westbound at junction 50. 
(Map 1) 
 

A14 junction 50 
westbound entry slip 

Wednesday 29 January, 
8pm to Saturday 1 
February, 6am 

Traffic will be diverted onto 
the A14 eastbound to 
junction 51, then return 
westbound. (Map 2) 
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Maps of the diversions are enclosed. 
How to find out more 

For the latest information, please visit our dedicated webpage 
https://nationalhighways.co.uk/our-roads/east/a14-between-junctions-58a-to-49-
landscaping-work/ 
   
If you would like more information, please contact us on 0300 123 5000, or by email at  
info@nationalhighways.co.uk.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

C.Stevens 
Christina Stevens 
Project Manager  
Operations East, Scheme Delivery Team 
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